
Mr. Fred Scarpello, Director 
Mr. Richard Banis, Director 

October 3, 2023 

The William N. Pennington Foundation 
Post Office Box 7290 
Reno, Nevada 89510-7290 

Dear Mr. Scarpello and Mr. Banis, 

I want to express sincere gratitude and thanks for your grant award that will fund the 
purchase of a Type III brush engine for Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District. 

Wildfires that threaten the built environment are one of our principal challenges, and this 
grant will significantly contribute to our community's fire defense. 

With heartfelt gratitude, and on behalf of the Board of Fire Commissioners, thank you. 

Warm Regards, 

Alexis Hill, Chair 
Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District 

cc: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief 
Board of Fire Commissioners 
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